
 
 
 
 
 
April 1, 2024  
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
We hope this letter finds you well. We appreciate your continued partnership through 2023, a 
challenging year for most of us. As part of our commitment to providing you with top-notch 
services, we wanted to inform you of an upcoming adjustment to our trucking rates.  
 
After careful consideration and a thorough analysis of our operating costs, it has become necessary 
for us to implement a modest increase. The adjustment will allow us to maintain the high level of 
service you expect from us, including timely service, and reliable transportation.  
 
A GRI of 4.5% on all ground trucking services for line haul will take place April 1, 2024. We will not 
be implementing an increase on any of our cartage at this time for final mile.  
 
We understand that any rate adjustment may have an impact on your budget, and we want to 
assure you that we have strived to keep the increase as reasonable as possible while still ensuring 
the sustainability of our services. 
 
We sincerely appreciate the understanding and continued support and partnership. Thank you for 
choosing Accelerated Inc. as your preferred ground trucking provider. We look forward to 
continued partnership with you for many years to come.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ryan Connor| Accelerated Inc. | Vice President | Cell: 629-333-8554  
www.AcceleratedUSA.net 
 


